
From: Coles, Todd
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Magnifico, Rose
Subject: FW: No Cannabis in Vaughan !!!
Date: Tuesday, March 2, 2021 5:58:07 PM

Communication for Council on March 10th.  Re: Presentation #1 at CW(1) today.

Todd Coles, BES, ACST(A), MCIP, RPP
City Clerk
905-832-8585, ext. 8281 | todd.coles@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan l Office of the City Clerk
2141 Major Mackenzie Dr., Vaughan ON   L6A 1T1
vaughan.ca

From: Rose Savage > 
Sent: Tuesday, March 2, 2021 1:16 PM
To: Coles, Todd <Todd.Coles@vaughan.ca>; Rosati, Gino <Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Iafrate,
Marilyn <Marilyn.Iafrate@vaughan.ca>;  Victor Lacaria

; Josh Ingram >; Lisa Durante
; Rob Salerno 

Subject: [External] No Cannabis in Vaughan !!!

Hi Todd,

Public needs to hear this and not at a time during the day.  At 7:00 pm And ALL of Vaughan needs to
know about this terrible request.

I DO NOT SUPPORT Cannabis in Vaughan !!!

NO STIGMA !!!!

Rose Savage, 
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